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I am writing to extend my warmest congratulations on your upcoming inauguration as 

the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College. Your appointment as president is a 

testament to your exceptional leadership and unwavering commitment to academic 

excellence, social responsibility and undergraduate STEM education. Your impressive 

experience and record of accomplishment will serve to bring Harvey Mudd to new 

heights. 

Please accept my appreciation for the kind invitation to your inauguration celebration. I 

regret that I am unable to attend due to longstanding campus commitments. The 

celebration will most certainly be a memorable occasion that will mark the start of a 

new era of progress and vision at Harvey Mudd under your leadership. 

On behalf of the entire Stevens community, I am pleased to share the enclosed 

honorific citation to commemorate your investiture as the sixth president of Harvey 

Mudd College. 

I wish you great success as president and look forward to following Harvey Mudd's 

progress and achievements in coming years. 

Nariman Farvardin 

President 




